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29/03/2024  23:12:142024/0961/T COMMNT LT I would urge the council not to accept the felling of a TPOd tree in a conservation area. The request to prevent 

any regrowth and explicitly no plans to replace the tree would leave that entire side of the road without any 

trees. 

Damage to walled fences can be fixed, as it has been done in many such locations in South Hampstead. 

The tree hasn’t been maintained for years and this should take priority with an old established tree, with 

annihilation being the last resort.

The fact that the applicant is requesting the removal of this tree with no replacement, even faced with heaving 

risk, indicates that there may be motivations other those stated of health and safety behind this request.
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